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COVID-19 Vaccine Additional Dose 
 
Medicare stands ready to pay for administering an additional dose of COVID-19 vaccine consistent with the 
FDA emergency use authorization (EUA). We’ll pay the same amount to administer this additional dose as we 
did for other doses of the COVID-19 vaccine (approximately $40 each). We’ll share more information in the 
coming days about billing and coding. 
 
For more information: 

• View the FDA announcement  
• CMS COVID-19 Provider Toolkit 
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Subscribe to the MLN Connects newsletter. Previous issues are available in the archive. 
This newsletter is current as of the issue date. View the complete disclaimer. 

 
Follow the MLN on Twitter #CMSMLN, and visit us on YouTube. 

 
The Medicare Learning Network®, MLN Connects®, and MLN Matters® are registered trademarks of the U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). 
 

 

https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/coronavirus-covid-19-update-fda-authorizes-additional-vaccine-dose-certain-immunocompromised
https://www.cms.gov/covidvax-provider
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2021MLNConnectsFeedback
https://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Outreach/FFSProvPartProg/Electronic-Mailing-Lists.html
http://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Outreach/FFSProvPartProg/Provider-Partnership-Email-Archive.html
https://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Medicare-Learning-Network-MLN/MLNProducts/MLN-Product-Disclaimer.html
https://twitter.com/CMSGov
http://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLaV7m2-zFKpihHxb4AiWNjbsIUUKCGljK
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